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MORRIS (12/10/75) — A new philosophical journal entitled Midwest Studies in Philosophy 

has been founded at the University of Minnesota, Morris under the aegis of the UMM philosophy 

discipline. 

The new publication is scheduled to apoear in February of each year, according to phil­

osophy discipline coordinator Ted Uehling, who is one of the three editors. 

Hie first volume consists of the major papers delivered at the first annual Midwest 

Philosophy Colloquium, accompanied by invited discussion papers from major philosophers. 

The Colloquium, now in its second year, was inaugurated on the Morris campus in 1974. 

Succeeding volumes will follow the same pattern, Uehling said, and will include space 

for unsolicited responses to the previous volume. 

The editors have entitled Volume I "Studies in the History of Philosophy," Volume II, 

"Studies in the Philosophy of Language," and Volume III as "Studies in Ethical Theory." 

The editors, in addition to Uehling, are Peter A. French and Howard K. Wettstein. 

"The response by philosophers asked to contribute both to the Colloquium and to the 

journal has been overwhelmingly positive," said Uehling. 

"We are most excited," he added, "about the prospect of UMM being the home" of whit will 

be, by all indications, an important philosophical journal." 

Subscriptions are now being accepted, and can be sent to Midwest Studies in Philosophy, 

University of Minnesota, Merris, Morris, Minn. 56267. 
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